
 
 
 
 
26 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 

 

I am writing to you about our revision offer for all students in Year 11 over the May half term. I appreciate the 

excellent determination shown by all students in Year 11 over the first two weeks of the exam period and am 

immensely proud of the way they have conducted themselves. This half term is a crucial opportunity for our 

students to build on their momentum and enter the final two weeks of exams in an excellent position. 

 

What sessions are being run over half term? 

 

Monday 29 May  Tuesday 30 May Wednesday 31 May Thursday 1 June Friday 2 June 

School closed for 

bank holiday 

Monday 

History (0900-1300) 

with Mr Ashcroft and 

Mr Ollerton 

Spanish Higher 

(0900-1100) 

with Miss Foley 

English Language 

Paper 1 

(0900-1300) 

with Mr Clarke and 

Mr Kingstone 

Maths Higher 

(0900-1100) 

with Mr Blade 

  Spanish Foundation 

(1100-1300) 

with Miss Foley 

 Maths Foundation 

(1100-1300) 

with Mr Blade 

 

 

What do students need to do and bring? 

The revision sessions are open to all Year 11 students and we strongly encourage all to attend. Students will sign in 

at reception prior to the start of the session and then sign out at reception at the end. Students can wear non-

uniform but must still bring full equipment and follow our usual school rules. This means that we expect students, 

as always, to demonstrate determination in their own work but also respect for their peers and teachers who are 

also there to learn and take advantage of this offer. 

 

During the sessions, we expect students to have phones turned off and to give 100% focus to their learning. This 

means following our learning modes, attempting all tasks and ensuring that the learning environment is a 

respectful, purposeful one for everyone.  

 

We look forward to welcoming Year 11s to these revision sessions next week. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Andrew Kingstone 
Assistant Principal  
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 


